
NEWS RELEASE 
 
 

Wallingford, Connecticut – The South Central Regional Council of Governments 
(SCRCOG) in coordination with its Consultant and the Town of Wallingford have 
undertaken a roadway evaluation study of Northrop Road including recommended 
geometric and safety improvements. The study will be presented and discussed at a 
Public Informational Meeting on Thursday March 2, 2023 at 7:00 P.M.  
 

The meeting will be held at: 
 

Wallingford Parks & Recreation Department 
6 Fairfield Boulevard 

Room #3 
 
This study is being funded through the Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) 
administered through the South Central Regional Council of Governments (SCRCOG). It 
is the Town of Wallingford’s and SCRCOG’s policy to keep persons informed and involved 
when such studies are undertaken. Residents, business owners, commuters, and other 
interested individuals are encouraged to take advantage of this opportunity to learn about 
and discuss the proposed projects. 
 
There will be a 14-day comment period that follows the meeting. Anyone may leave a 
question or comment via phone at (203)294-2035 and/or submit written comments to: 
 

Wallingford Town Hall 
Department of Engineering 

45 South Main Street 
Wallingford, CT 06492 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Individuals in need of auxiliary aids for effective communication wishing to attend this 
meeting may make arrangements by contacting Ms. Joan Stave, the Town of Wallingford’s 
American with Disabilities Act Coordinator at 203-294-2070 at least five (5) working days 
prior to the meeting. 

Town of Wallingford 
Department of Engineering 
45 South Main Street 
Wallingford, Connecticut 06492 
Tel: (203) 294-2035; Fax: (203) 284-4012 

 

Alison Kapushinski, P.E. 
Town Engineer 


